
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                       FALL EDITION 2022 
 
Presidents Message 

 
Greetings to all, 
 

It’s great to have our bookstore 
open again! The library staff has 
been helping with many of our 
projects to streamline efforts to 
keep our store stocked and 
advertised. A new bookmobile is on 
the horizon, and everyone is excited 
and looking forward to seeing it. We 
are hoping it will arrive before the 
end of this year. 
 

Our Spring Clean-up and Summer 
sales were both a success. Our 
Christmas sale is Dec. 2-3. We hope 
to see you there! 
 

Many new members have joined us 
and we are looking forward to 
seeing many more new faces. 
Phil Bence has been doing a terrific 
job selling books for us in his 
Amazon store. It was a huge blessing 
during Covid when everything was 
closed, a big thank you to Phil. If you 
would like to see what is available in 
the Amazon store go to 
www.amazon.com/shops/philbence. 
Also check out our Face Book page! 
 

Best to you all, 
 

Donna Bailey,  
FOL Co-President 

 
 

Fall is upon us and while we don’t want to forget all the 
wonderful things that happened this summer, we won’t be sad to 
say goodbye to the heat we experienced!  
 
Summer was a busy time for the Friends of the Library. After the 
Spring-Cleaning Sale, we jumped right into planning the big 
Summer Book Sale, which was a success! Our next book sale will 
be held on December 2nd from 9:00-3:00 and 3rd from 10:00-2:00. 
More information will be published as it gets closer. In addition, 
the library will be hosting the Electronic Rock Orchestra, who will 
perform in the library lobby on December 3rd during the book 
sale.  More information will be forthcoming on this event. 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.amazon.com/shops/philbence


 

 
 
 
Our bookstore is sustainable by 
donations alone. We are 
appreciative of everyone who 
donates. No donation is too small, 
and you can either drop off at the 
bookstore anytime – we have a drop 
off slot or if you have a large 
donation, you can contact us at  
4friendsnpl@gmail.com and we can 
make arrangements for either a 
drop off or we can come pick up.  
 
 
 

 
 
Check out our Facebook page for 
upcoming events: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/Friends
OfTheNampaLibrary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

YOU’RE  INVITED!  
 

Friends of the Library Book Club 
 
 

The Book Worms meet the 3rd Wednesday of every month at 10:30 
a.m. in the library board room to discuss a predetermined book 
selection.  Books for discussion are chosen by the members and 
vary from fiction to non-fiction.  In October we will be selecting our 
titles for next year. This is a great opportunity to meet other book 
lovers and share ideas. 
 

These are the titles and dates for the rest of 2022: 
 

Sept. 21: “The Book of Joy, Lasting Happiness in a Changing World” 
by Dalai Lama 

                              
 

Oct. 19: “The Lemon Tree: An Arab, a Jew and the Heart of the          
Middle East”  by Sandy Tolan 
 

      
 
 Nov. 16: “Nineteen Eighty-Four” by George Orwell 
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